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Do not object to Pergola but no indication of how extra fencing will be erected? Needs clarification and an
image

However the site plan P_O1 is inaccurate The red boundary line that shows the footprint of The House
includes an alleyway at the back between it and the Bulk Rubbish Area.This alleyway accesses a rear room at
back of the Bulk Rubbish Area, for the caretakers and

had it been built as intended, for their trollies. This alleyway is part of the Lissenden Estate and does not
belong to the House.It is clearly marked on the plan,a white strip ( at back of The House) that opens out into
the space of our communal garden and vegetable raised beds. The PLAN P_O1 needs to be redrawn.

| have been instructed to ask that the communal garden (situated between The House and 91-100 Parliament
Hill Mansions) would not be used for the delivery or storage of building materials or for any building or
construction work.

Our only other concerns are administrative, regarding the Site Plan P_01, which appears to show the alleyway
behind the House as part of that property, whereas itis, we understand, the property of the London Borough of
Camden thereby giving no rights to The House; and the Location Plan which is considerably out of date,
showing The Cottage which previously stood at that location.

09:10:12

Page 106 of 166



